
 

 

MEMBERS OF THE CHURCHILL SOCIETY OF TENNESSEE  
 

POTENTIAL EARLY BIRDS 
 

Regional Conference on and about Sir Winston Churchill 
 

March 23 and 24, 2018 
 

TITLE “Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory.” 
 

Friday February 16, 2018 

Dear CSOT Member, 

By now you will almost certainly have seen something about this Regional 
Conference the Churchill Society of Tennessee is sponsoring.  For more immediate 
and additional information I would urge you to go to the CSOT website:  
www.churchillsocietytn.org. 

Some of you may register for the Conference on the website.  Even so, it is likely 
that some of you would prefer to submit a registration by regular mail (that is 
“snail” mail).  We would urge that this be your preference, to use regular mail.  
Consequently, you will find a Registration Form here that you can complete and 
submit.  Also you will see that the Early Bird cut-off date has been extended to 
February 28th, 2018, but do not tarry in registering. 

A Registration Form is attached with several new options. 

If you are going to register for this Conference some of you might be willing to be 
a Volunteer for certain activities.  A Volunteer Sheet is attached.  As a Volunteer 
you can be assured that you will not miss out on any of the sessions. 

In anticipation of seeing you at this splendid conference, 

Yours sincerely 

John H. Mather MD FACPE 

President, Churchill Society of Tennessee. 

Attachments 



 

 

REGISTRATION FORM  
 

MEMBERS OF THE CHURCHILL SOCIETY OF TENNESSEE  
 

EARLY BIRDS 
 

Regional Conference on and about Sir Winston Churchill 
 

TITLE “Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory.” 
 
The information about this conference’s program can be found at the CSOT website with 
further information on the Hotel registration:  www.churchillsocietytn.org  See also attached 
copy of article from the February 2018 Nashville Arts with information on the violins that will be 
used by the Nashville Symphony Orchestra during the performance on Friday night when 
Randolph Churchill will begin the performance with a recitation of some of his great 
grandfather’s speeches. 
 
Currently you are likely to register on line for this conference at the CSOT website.  We urge 
you to use this Registration Form for the Conference as it may be easier, a CSOT member, to 
use with an extended registration date of February 28th.  All registrations include tickets to the 
appropriate receptions and, for all attendees, the Symphony Concert on Friday evening. 
 
BASIC or BASIC with BANQUET (per person) 
 
Basic (one day)    $150 Circle Which Day:   Friday      Saturday 
Basic (two days)    $275 
Basic with Banquet registration  $350 
Symphony Ticket only     $55 
Banquet Ticket only      $75 
Combined Symphony and Banquet Tickets $125 
 
Number of tickets (circle) and insert a number: 
 
Level:  Basic (one day)         Basic (two day)         Basic with Banquet        
 
Other:  Symphony         Banquet         Symphony/Banquet       
 
Total amount submitted by check to CSOT:  $   _____ 
 
Name(s): 
Address: 
 
Telephone Number:    Email: 
 
Please submit this Registration Form with the appropriate check in the enclosed envelope to: 
Ms. Lynne Siesser, 2009, Overhill Drive, Nashville, TN 37215-3414 
 


